
 

www.nortoncommarch.com 

The members and committee of the Norton Community 

Archaeology Group are pleased to invite you to: 

 

The Private View of our “Summer Dig 2013” 

In Stapleton’s Field, Norton, Letchworth Garden City 

At 14:00 on Saturday 24th August  
 

"The 2013 dig includes the excavation of a henge –  

Norton's own 5000 year old time capsule!" 
 

The excavation director Keith Fitzpatrick-Matthews, 

NHDC Archaeology Officer, will explain the aims of our seventh major dig, 

along with results and finds so far 
 

Feel free to bring partners and family 

Light refreshments will be provided 

A map with suggestions for parking & footpaths follows 

(Please wear sturdy footwear) 
 

We look forward to seeing you 

RSVP to Phil Thomas: NCAG Secretary: 

Philthomas-ncag@hotmail.co.uk 

Mobile: 07956 461727 

http://www.nortoncommarch.com/
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Parking instructions and directions: 

Unfortunately we are unavailable to park in St Nicholas school car park as there are building works 

during the summer.  However, parking is available at Baldock Arena Football Club on Norton Road 

 

Parking is available on Norton Rd and Talbot Way. Please do not obstruct residents drive ways. 

Stapleton’s Field can then be accessed either via the foot path from Green Lane or from Church Lane.  

 

Church Lane and Green Lane are too narrow to accommodate parked vehicles without obstructing 

residents and other traffic.  

 

If you are entering Stapleton’s Field via the footpath at the end of Church lane, continue to follow the 

path around the right hand side of the Victorian semi’s at the end of Church Lane.  

 

You must walk on the Southern side of the wire fence towards the site.  

 

Residents would prefer that you do not park in Croft Lane. Thank you 

 

Footpaths 


